
 

 

 

                                                     VISTA REPORT 

                                                  NOVEMBER 2022 

 

After our Leadership Conference in August I have received phone calls about our VISTA Program. 
We are receiving from AVVA and VVA members reporting service hours which they didn’t do 
before. Having the VISTA Seminar, at Leadership, we were able to explain the VISTA program and 
answer question on the program.  

If you have any questions on VISTA please feel free to contact me. 

 

Kathy Andras 

Vice President 

Wynella Bethards 

Co-Chair     

 

 

 


